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8.2.28.Sir Arthur Currie

I find the leaders of the Institute, both in theBritain.
Secretariat and in the Executive Council, as well as in the 
Far Eastern group, very hearty in their desire to co-operate. 
I have had valuable conferences with each of these sections 
and with the delegates who attended the 1927 Conference.
This has given me an unexcelled opportunity for learning 
the point of view of the British group regarding our whole 
project and their desires for the agenda and arrangements for 
the 1929 Conference.
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We are sailing from Southampton on the 16th February 
by the 3.3. "George Washington", due to arrive in hew York 
on the 24th February, and, before returning to Hawaii, I hope 
to have an opportunity of meeting representatives of the 
Executive Committee of both the American and Canadian branches 
of the Institute, in order to discuss matters relating to 
agenda and proceedin'e at the 1929 Conference with them, 
have written to Mr. John Nelson about the possibility of my 
stopping in Canada and have asked him to ccmmunicate with me 
on my arrival in hew York.
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I have greatly appreciated your valuable introduc-
The letter to Sir Campbell Btewarttions in Paris and London, 

has resulted in some extremely valuable contacts.

Looking forward to the possibility of seeing you
in the near future,

I am,

Very sincerely yours,

Sir Arthur Currie, 
MacGill University, 
Montreal, CANADA.


